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April 21, 2025 
 
Jay R. Drick  
Chairperson of the Board of Commissioners 
304 E Grand River Ave, Suite 201 
Howell, MI 48843 
 
Dear Commissioner Drick,  
 
On behalf of the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services, Oral Health Program, I am 
pleased to announce our intent to award the Livingston County Health Department with $77,582 to 
support an Oral Health Kindergarten Assessment Program for the period of May 1, 2025, through 
September 30, 2025.  
 
The source of funds is shown in the table below and is in the MDHHS FY25 Budget. 
 

Funding Source Allocations 

Federal $0.00 

Non-Federal $77,582 
Total $77,582 

 
 
Please check Egrams on a regular basis.  To ensure the efficiency of this process, please follow 
instructions provided by DCAH/Oral Health Program staff.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please email: Michele Kawabe at 
KawabeM@michigan.gov.  I look forward to working with your program.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Michele Kawabe 
Michele Kawabe 
Oral Health Program Consultant 
 

Christine Farrell 
Christine Farrell 
Oral Health Program Manager  
 
 
cc:  Matt Bolang 
       J. Clark 
       P. Eisfelder     

ELIZABETH HERTEL 

DIRECTOR 
GRETCHEN WHITMER 

GOVERNOR 

http://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs
mailto:KawabeM@michigan.gov

